
 

 

LaRiviere Inc. 

17564 N. Dylan Ct 

Rathdrum ID 83858 

Phone: (208)683-2646 

demi@lariviere.co 

www.lariviere.co 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE WEEKLY UPDATE  

South Gorge Trail  

October 22nd, 2020 

 

To: Residents, Employers, and Employees 

From: LaRiviere Incorporated 

Date: October 22nd, 2020 

 

LaRiviere will continue to work in two areas on the South Gorge project.  

 

Sandifur Park- LaRiviere has received the go ahead to use equipment on top of the tank. This 

means that LaRiviere can begin grading and shaping the parking are and push to make the paving 

date of November 6th. Crushed rock will be delivered in the next week. The stairs have been 

delivered and the WDFW ramp area will begin next week.  

 

Water Avenue, Elm Street, Main Street- We will continue placing the 30in storm-line and 

related structures on the easement property and in Main Avenue. Avista will be onsite early next 

week to hold onto the giant pole while our pipes crews dig next to it. We will also be starting in 

the Elm Street swale placing drywells. We will also begin excavation on the ash area in the swale 

and hauling the material off.  

 

http://www.lariviere.co/


Arborist- The arborist work is completed now and there should be no further need to reduce the 

lanes on Clarke Avenue this year.  

 

We understand that this may be a short-term inconvenience and we hope to work together with 

you in a professional and amicable manner for the long-term improvement of the surrounding 

areas.  

Please know that each day during this project, we will be mindful of the impact we are having on 

the surrounding businesses and neighborhoods, while staying focused on the benefits of the 

completed project. If you have any questions, concerns, ideas or observations please feel free to 

contact us as follows: 

 

Demi Sanders, Public Relations 

Lariviere Inc. 

17564 N. Dylan Ct 

Rathdrum ID 83858 

Cell: (208)699-3123 

Office: (208)683-2646 

 


